Kelburn Normal School - Out of Zone Enrolment

Enrolment at the school is governed by an enrolment scheme, details of which
are available from the school office. For more information about our school
visit www.kelburn normal.school.nz

The Board has determined that spaces are available at Year 1 and Year 3-8
for out of zone students eligible for enrolment during the period January —
December 2024.

Applications for out of zone places are being invited for those students who
are eligible for enrolment as outlined above.

As the school year of 2024 has begun, receipt of applications for out of zone
places are still welcome. Confirmation and acceptance of places are
confirmed at the end of each school week.

If applications exceed spaces available then a ballot for out of zone places is
required. This ballot will be held every 3 weeks from the 9th February 2024.

Parents will be informed of the outcome of the ballot within three school days
of the ballot being held.

If you live in the home zone and have not yet signalled your intention to enrol
your child for next year please contact the school immediately to assist us to
plan appropriately.

Kelburn Normal School, Kowhai Road, Kelburn,
Ph 475 9351
or email loraineb@kelburnnormal.school.nz
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